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Tishrei - Cheshvan 5782 / 5783 / October 2022 

Yom Kippur 4-5 October 
At TBD ! 

Get all the information you need to participate 
in TBD´s Yom Kippur and Sukkot services! 
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 “GO TO LIST” 
If you have any questions regarding the following areas, please feel free to contact the 

appropriate contact person(s) listed below: 

u DEPARTMENT CONTACT PHONE EMAIL 
 

Board President 
 

Marlene Shaw 352-650-4521 marleneshaw36@gmail.com 

Brotherhood Larry Jasper   813-404-5616 lmjasper@reagan.com 

Budget & Finance Marilyn Rosenberg   203-258-0276 
 

marrose55@gmail.com 

Building & Ground Bill Hager   813-464-5004   billhagerinsure@aol.com 

 
Caring Marty Reiman 

352-688-1234 
(Cell: 352-442-2828) 

mreiman1@tampabay.rr.com 

 
Chai Lights News Kenneth Becker  chailightsnewsletter@gmail.com 

Cultural Arts Moshe Plager 352-359-9308 michael86724@hotmail.com 

Donations Office Staff 352-686-7034 administrator@tbdfl.org 

Financial Sec. Beth Wurzbacher 352-428-5683 Bawurzbac@yahoo.com 

Education Karen Moore 352-340-5445 lammoose19@gmail.com 

Fundraising Mickie Fligleman 352-597-7393 mickiefligleman@gmail.com 

Gift Shop Dalia Baez 352-403-6558  

Life Cycle Events Interim Rabbi Karen Tashman 352-686-7034(Office)  

Membership Ellie Catcher 352-200-8008 ellieandgoldie@gmail.com 

 
PR & Publicity Nava Cohen 407-864-5115   navaecohen@gmail.com 

 
Rabbi Interim Rabbi Karen Tashman 352-686-7034(Office)  

Religious School   Heidi Shilensky 561-310-4370 heidishilensky@gmail.com 

Ritual Judith Elkin 352-799-5342 chefjudy2@aol.com 

Safety & Security Larry Jasper 
  813-404-5616 

lmjasper@reagan.com 

Sisterhood Becky Stewart 570-982-4483 rivkah00@yahoo.com 

Strategic Planning Carolann Sitroon 352-556-2444 carolal@noln.com 

Treasurer, Dues Arlene Roth 352-684-2682 arnarl@aol.com 

    

   Revised August 28th, 2022/  KB 
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                         / October 1st, 2022  KB 

Yom Kippur 
morning  
10:00am 
Yizkor 

12:30pm      
Afternoon Sce 

4:30pm 
Break-Fast 

6:45pm  
 

Buildings 
and Ground 

Mtg.   
1:00pm 

TBD Religious 
School 
9:30am      

TBD Religious 
School Mtg. 

9:30am 
Simchat Torah 

12:00pm 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

 Cultural 
Arts mtg 
7:00pm      

 

 Torah 
Study 

09:00am 
Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 

Diabetes 
Class 

10:00am 
Erev Shabbat 

Service 
7:30pm 

Diabetes Class 
10:00am 
Executive  
board mtg 
11:00pm     

Erev Shabbat 
Service w. R. 

Tashman  
7:30pm 

 

 

 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

TBD Board 
mtg      

7:30pm 

 

 

ONLINE Hebrew 
Classes                

BNI                
7:00am 

Weekend Blessings 
10:00am                

Tai Ji Quan       
11:00am     

Sisterhood Board 
mtg                

7:00pm 

TBD Religious 
School  
9:30am 
Sukkot 

Celebration 
w. Rabbi 
Tashman 
12:00pm 

Tai Ji Quan 
11:00am  

Caring com. 
mtg         

1:00pm 
Fundraising 

mtg        
7:30pm 

 

Tai Ji Quan 
11:00am  

 
Brotherhood 

Mtg   
7:00pm 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes   
Rosh 

Chodesh 
Cheshvan 
7:00pm 

Erev Yom 
Kippur, 

Kol Nidre 
7:30pm 

Yizkor 
10:00am 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am  

Cultural Arts 
Sunday 
Matinee 
2:00pm 

 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am 

 

 

Hebrew Classes                
ONLINE         

BNI        
7:00am 

W-end Blsngs 
10:00am 

Sisterhood Trip: 
Crystal River 

10:00am           
Tai Ji Quan 

11:00am  

 Torah 
Study 

09:00am 
Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 Torah Study 
09:00am   

Shabbat Sce w. R 
Tashman 
10:00am      

Kathy Avalares 
Bat Mitzvah 

10:00am 
Footloose fling 

special       
6:30pm 

 Torah 
Study 

09:00am 
Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 Torah Study 
09:00am 
Shabbat 

Service w. 
Rabbi 

Tashman 
10:00am  

Diabetes 
Class 

10:00am 
Traditional 

Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

Diabetes Class 
10:00am   

Erev Shabbat 
Service w. 

Rabbi 
Tashman 
7:30pm 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am  

ONLINE Hebrew 
Classes                

BNI                
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am                

Tai Ji Quan       
11:00am     

Membership Mtg                
3:00pm 

Tai Ji Quan 
11:00am  

 
 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
Classes                

BNI                
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am                

Tai Ji Quan       
11:00am      



   

 

 

 

Contributions to the Chai Lights 
Newsletter  

 

Contributions to the next Chai Lights Newsletter, 
should be emailed to: 

chailightsnewsletter@gmail.com ,  

no later than the 20th of this month. 

 

/ Your editor. 

 
 
 

 

 

 



 

The PresidenT Would like To say a FeW Words… 

 I am sitting at my desk, thanking God that we 

have seemingly dodged a bullet…  

Hurricane Ian is headed south and east of here, 
and we will be experiencing rain and some wind. 
It remains to be seen if we will lose power or not, 
but, according to the forecast, we are on the 
outer bands of this storm. With Sukkot coming up 
soon, it just reinforces the fragility of our 
existence.  

I have been touched by the concerns of my faraway family and friends, 
checking in as to our safety and invitations to flee to Texas, California and 
Massachusetts. I have also been comforted by the email weather updates 
offered by one of our Temple members.   

This is the perfect time to offer assistance to those who are part of our 
Temple family, but sitting at home alone. Think of one or two members who 
are alone or in fragile health and reach out. The help can be as simple as 
just a phone call or email to let them know that they are really not alone, 
but have you to phone if they are feeling frightened. It could be an offer of 
hospitality at your home or to bring them some food when the storm 
lessens and it is safe to drive. This is what community is all about.  

If you are reading this, but not yet a part of our TBD community, now is the 
ideal time to join, to be welcomed by a holy group of friends, a kehillah 
kadosha, a holy congregation, who really does care.  

Please read this issue of the Chai Lights carefully: we have so many 
wonderful activities going on in October: From Yom Kippur services, 
Break the Fast, Sukkot and Simchat Torah celebrations, Sisterhood 
Trip to Crystal River, a Joy Katzen-Guthrie concert, free Diabetes 
classes, to our “usual” Torah and Hebrew study, Shabbat evening and 
morning services and Religious School.  

 

 



 

 

Cont´d… 

 

Experience hearing Cantor Bill Wood once again 
thrill us with the Kol Nidre; enjoy words of 
wisdom from our Interim Rabbi Karen Tashman, 
who will be with us not only for Yom Kippur, but 
also for Sukkot and Simchat Torah, as well as 
two Shabbat weekends each month.  

Don’t miss Kathy Avelares as she is called to 
the Torah as a Bat Mitzvah on October 15. Invite 
your friends and neighbors to our wonderful 3rd 
Annual Holiday Bazaar on November 6. 

Thanks to all who have made this High Holiday season so meaningful: of 
course, to Rabbi Tashman and Cantor Bill, but also to those on the Ritual 
Committee, ushers, greeters, Torah readers, Haftarah readers, Ark 
openers and other service participants. It really does “take a village” and 
Temple Beth David is a very special village. 

G’mar Hativah Tovah - May you be be inscribed in the Book of Life. 

 

Marlene Shaw,  

President    
 



 

A message from the Rabbi  

October 2022. 

Shalom Temple Beth David Friends, 

It’s October already, and with it comes a few 

more Holy Days and some truly beautiful 
additional opportunities to celebrate together. 

Yom Kippur arrives at the beginning of the 
month. We are taught that although Yom Kippur 
is the most solemn day of the year, it holds 
within it an undercurrent of joy; it is the joy of 
being immersed in the spirituality of the day and 
expresses confidence that the Divine will accept 
our repentance, forgive our sins, and seal us in 
the Book of Life for a year of life, health and 
happiness. 

It is a jubilance that carries us with abundance into the celebration of Sukkot and Simchat 
Torah. Sukkot is also (and so appropriately) known as Z’man Simchateinu, the "Time of our 
Happiness" and leads us directly into Simchat Torah, Rejoicing of the Torah. The special days 
of Sukkot through Simchat Torah are, an often overlooked, continuation of the Holy Day 
Season. 

It’s the celebratory moments of the Jewish year that help us to remember how important it 
is to rejoice. I believe that Sukkot offers the perfect opportunity for experiential learning and 
for appreciating Jewish life using all our senses. And I can’t think of any holiday more 
dedicated to the joy and appreciation of the gift of Torah, than when we gather together to 
sing, dance, and offer kavod (honor) on Simchat Torah. These are building blocks to 
nurturing Jewish identity in our children and in ourselves. These celebrations provide some 
of the most beautiful opportunities to create traditions and long-lasting memories within our 
own family and community. 

Please plan to join me at Temple Beth David for the beginning of Sukkot on Sunday, October 
9 and again for the culmination of this special time of festivity on Sunday, October 16 as we 
celebrate Simchat Torah. I am so looking forward to shaping and creating new memories 
with you. 

May these upcoming days of delight bring you an abundance of opportunity for new 
moments in time, blessings for new beginnings and deepened appreciation for Judaism as a 
meaningful way of life. 

L’hitraot, 

Rabbi Karen Tashman 
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THE YAD CONNECTION 
Temple Beth David’s Live Streaming Service! 

Our service times are as follows: 
Friday nights at 7:30pm 

Saturday mornings at 10:00am 
To view any of our online live-streaming services, simply go to our 

website at www.tbdfl.org 
On the top of the page, click on "Watch Live Service" and follow the 

directions. Then, sit back and ENJOY! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top three reasons why you should log in to our live streaming service. 
1. There is no synagogue in your area. 
2. You are curious as to what a TBD service looks like. 
3. You are unable to travel for any reason. 

 
 
 

13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 y (352) 686-7034 y www.tbdfl.org 



Letzte neues* from your BOARD  AND your 
committees ! 

*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News.”     

Below is a summary of issues which was up for discussion, at the TBD 
September Board meeting. 

Text: Nava Cohen, Publicity & Outreach Committee 

  Heartland Credit Card Company – finalizing features and should go live within the next month. 
 

 Rabbinic Search has been temporarily suspended until Fall.  Interim Rabbi Karen Tashman will 
do 2 Shabbat weekends through December, and holidays including the High Holidays, Succot, 
Simchat Torah, and Night of 100 Menorahs. 
 

 Building and Grounds has been doing projects on the premise.  Any concerns or suggestions, 
there is now a suggestion box in the lobby for the Committee. 
 

 New keys should be disseminated very shortly. 
 

 Parts of the Sukkah have been assembled, more will follow in the upcoming days to prepare for 
Sukkot. 
 

 Budget and Finance Committee has done research and is recommending the purchase of one US 
Treasure I-bond at the current interest rate. 
 

 Education Committee was granted permission up to $700 to purchase updated technology 
(computer and monitor/TV) for their students. 
 

 Publicity & Outreach continues to encourage calendar changes and communication of events and 
activities that need marketing. 
 

 Sisterhood has an event on October 13, please contact Cookie for more information and to RSVP. 
 

 TBD will be advertising in the annual People Helping People brochure for an October event. 
 

 Cultural Arts Committee reminded everyone of their October program, Joy Katzen-Guthrie.  
Tickets can be purchased online. 
 

 Caring Committee appointed new Director, Marty Reiman 
 

 Best wishes to Linda and Jeff Weiner on their move to Oregon! 
 

 Welcome New Members to the Temple – Robert and Abbe Yospa! 
 



 

Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

 

A special message from TBD Caring Committee 

 

Our Caring Committee has been truly dedicated to contacting all of 

our TBD members throughout these past 20 months of social 
isolation due to the Pandemic. Our message has been sincere and 
hopefully appreciated by all. In many ways it has brought us all 
closer to those we may have never spoken to or known prior to this 
challenge.  We want to share these beautiful written thoughts by 
Edgar Allen, Founder of Easter Seals, that reflect our mission. 

 

“We have but one Life. We get nothing out of that life except by 
putting something into it. To relieve suffering, to help the 

unfortunate, to do kind acts and deeds is, after all, the one sure way 
to secure happiness or to achieve real success. Your life and mine 

shall be values not by what we take… but by what we give.” 

 

Please notify the Temple, a TBD member, or Marty Reiman, with 
any concerns, health issues, be it mental or physical. We have 
resources to help. 

TBD office phone: 352-686-7034    

 



 

Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

 

From the Ritual Committee 

 
 

In accordance with an established policy of TBD, please refrain 
from social conversation, writing, or any use of cell phones, once 
services begin.  

Your observance of this request will preserve the sanctity of the 
service and make it more gratifying, fulfilling and enjoyable for 
all.  

 

Thank You, 
The Ritual Committee 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 From all of us, at Temple Beth David ! 

 
Welcoming our new members: 

Rob & Abbe Yospa 
 

We hope that you will enjoy our 
friendly family. 

 



 
 

 SISTERHOOD HIGH HOLIDAY GREETINGS 

 

Rabbi Karen & Jeff Tashman Mickey Mandel 
Rise Bausch & Manny Soto  Harriet Miller & Eileen Okkelberg 
Eileen & Gary Beaman Lois & John Mistretta 
Kenneth Becker  Karen & Larry Moore 
Barbara & Bryan Blavatt Barbara & Ron Osipoff 
Ellie Catcher Pat & Marty Reiman 
Sue & Mike Cooperstein Marilyn & Jeff Rosenberg 
Donna & Stu Deutsch Arlene Roth & Moshe Plager 
Judy & Barry Elkin Gayle & Bryan Redding 
Fran & Stu Emanuel Marlene Shaw & Jim Cronkhite 
Helene Fischer & Jack Chachkes Shilensky Family 
Sandra George Rochelle Singer 
Michele Gilmore  Carol & Allan Sitroon 
Thelma Gilson Carl & Carla Slavin-Klein 
Cookie Goodman Becky & Cheyanne Stewart 
Tina & Bill Hager Cathy Stillwell 
Trudy Lieberman Joan Wayne 
Carole Lister Linda & Jeff Weiner 
Larry Jasper Hariann & Joel Zara 
Rosalie Kelly  

 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information or to reserve your free seats, please call the Temple Office. 

13158 Antelope Street, Spring Hill, FL 34609 • 352-686-7034 •  tbdfl.org  
 

Come celebrate Yom Kippur / Sukkot
5783 / 2022 

at Temple Beth David 

ALL SEATS  ARE FREE! 

Inspiring & uplifting High Holiday Services 

Rabbi Karen Tashman is described as a Rabbi, 
wife, mother, and friend.. As a Spiritual Leader, 
she is passionate about creating authentic 
communal prayer services that provide inclusive 
space to validate and support each individual in 
their journey to deepen their own connection to 
Jewish traditions, rituals, and our rich history. She 
is thrilled to be spending her first High Holy Days 
with the Temple Beth David community and looks 
forward to engaging with each of you in making 
these days of awe personally reflective, joyful, 
and meaningful. 

Cantor Bill has a master’s degree and an  
honorary Doctorate of Sacred Music from  
Hebrew Union College in New York, where  
he was ordained in 1988. Previously, he held  
a full-time cantorial position at Central  
Synagogue in Rockville Centre, NY. This is  
Cantor Bill’s sixth High Holy Day season at TBD  
and we are so blessed to once again hear the  
traditional Yamim Noraim (Days of Awe) 
melodies. 



 

Following Neilah Services at Temple Beth David 
Wednesday October 5 at approximately 6:45PM 

JOIN US FOR A TRADITIONAL BREAK THE FAST 

Enjoy traditional favorites with your Temple Family 

 

 MEMBERS $12/ CHILDREN UNDER 13 $5 

NON-MEMBER ADULTS: $18/ CHILDREN UNDER 13: $8 

Please send a check to: Temple Beth David 13158 Antelope Spring Hill FL 34609 
by September 28 or pay online at tbdfl.org/events 

 

I / We will attend the Break the Fast___________________________ 
                 

Phone Number: ______________________________________ 
 

Email: _______________________________________________ 
 

Enclosed is my check for   ____________ 
Or call the Temple office at (352)686-7034 

Bagels & Lox 
Asst. Cream Cheeses 

Crudites 
Egg Salad 

Tuna Salad 
Kugel 

Blintz Souffle 
Fresh Fruit 

Whitefish Salad 
Pickled Herring 

Creamed Herring 
Scrumptious Desserts 
 



 

With Abraham & Sarah, 
Isaac & Rebecca, 

Jacob, Rachel & Leah, 
Moses, Aron, Joseph, David, 
& many more Invited guests ! 

 
FEATURING THE FOUR SPECIES 

Lulav, Hadas, 
Aravah, Etrog 

 
ACTIVITIES INCLUDE 

Singing, Rejoicing, 
Torah Study, Prayers, 
Eating and Dancing! 

& at TBD! 

Please join us on Sunday, October 9th, 2022, for a very special, Torah-
mandated Sukkot celebration and delicious harvest-inspired luncheon. 

Everyone is welcome and there is no charge for this event! 
 

Please RSVP by sending a check made out to TBD for $5. Your check will 
be returned to you when you arrive. RSVP is mandatory by October 4th. 

 
Send your check to: 13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 or 

drop it off at the temple office Mon. -  Fri. 10am -  1pm. 
 



 

 

 

A DAY IN CRYSTAL RIVER 
Join us on Thursday, October 13, 

for a fun day shopping, dining and exploring in beautiful Crystal River. 

  Meet at Temple Beth David at 9:45 AM to carpool 

so we can plan our transportation. 

RSVP to Cookie Goodman (561)703-1818  

Welcome!  

The Sisterhood of TBD 



Sharing Simchas !  
We wish all of our happy members mentioned 

below -  Mazel Tov, U´Siman Tov ! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 15th:  
Bat Mitzvah for Kathy Avelares! 

 
Participate and rejoycing with Kathy and all of TBD, 

when she perform her Bat Mitzvah ! 
   
 



 

October 16th, 12:00pm 
Celebrate Simchat Torah with  

Temple Beth David! 
No need to go to the gym –  

Dance With The Torah Scrolls! 
Fun for all ages, light refreshments! 

No RSVP needed! 

Welcome! 



 

COMING Sunday, OCTOBER 23rd, 2022, 2pm 

”When she sits down at the keyboard, starts playing, 
smile that warm smile of hers and sings to your heart, 
well, it´s just inspirational! Her stories of love and life 
are fulfilling to all who listen.”                                  - 
Donna Klein, President, Women Musicians Alliance  

Temple Beth David  
presents  

Composer-Lyricist, Concert Artist & Cantorial 
Soloist 

Composer-lyricist, concert artist, 
and keynote speaker Joy Katzen-
Guthrie's vibrant music and one-
of-a-kind performances inspire 
and uplift with a message of 
insight, life experience, and 
worldwide unity and harmony, 
from generation to generation. 

Tickets: $18 
Send your check to Temple office, or 

pay online at 
https://www.tbdfl.org/events 



FREE PARKING & FREE ENTRY! 

 

3rd Annual Holiday Bazaar! 
Sunday, November 6th - 10am-4pm 

Temple Beth David 
13158 Antelope St., Spring Hill, FL 34609 

Vendors, Food Court, Fresh Produce, 
Bakery and much more… 

 Come and meet your HCSO! 
 

Please check https://www.tbdfl.org/ for changes and latest update! 

Come and get your 
HOLIDAY gifts  

now!! 

Christmas *  Hanukkah *  Kwanzaa 



  

 
       

Todd Griffin Oct 1 
Dalia Baez Oct 2 
Lorigay Laskin Oct 3 
Rosalie Kelly Oct 5 
Joyce Satz Oct 5 
Abbe Yospa Oct 7 
Arlene Glantz Oct 8 
Arlene Roth Oct 10 
Robert Banta Oct 15 
Jeffrey Weiner Oct 15 
Carol Ann Sitroon Oct 16 
Jerri Rowan Oct 17 
Jack Chachkes  Oct 20 
Carla Becker Oct 22 
Linda Nevard Oct 27 
Sue Davis Oct 28 
Stuart Deutsch Oct 29 
Elaine Ticotin Oct 31 
   
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gloria & Noel Goldman Oct 2 Abbe & Robert Yospa Oct 20 
Diane & Scott M. Bernat Oct 11 Hariann & Joel Zara Oct 22 

 Andrea & Patrick Bahnken Oct 12  
  

For those, 
who we love… 



Thank you for your kind donations to TBD. 

 

 
GENERAL FUND 

Meriam Silverstein, Memory of her mother Rodney & Sarah Lane 
Arlene & Leon Tracht Thelma Gilson, Memory of Charles Rubin 
Arlene & Leon Tracht Marlene Shaw, Memory of Harriet Miller 

Sandy George Eileen & Gary Beaman, Memory of Harriet 
Miller 

BACKPACKS 
Gene Goldberg Sharon Amaral 

Ron Osipoff Sue Hagan 
 

CANTORIAL FUND 
Martin & Diane Lieberman 

 
MORTAGE DONATION 

Marlene Shaw 
Sue & Mike Cooperstein 

 
ROSH HASHANAH ALIYA 

Eileen Beaman 
 

CULTURAL ARTS 
Risa Bausch, Memory of Stacy Lynn Roth 

Arlene & Leon Tracht, Memory of Stacy Lynn Roth 
Diana Preston, Memory of Stacy Lynn Roth 

 
ROOF FUND 

Mickie Fligleman 
 

LIBRARY FUND 
Harriet Fine 

 
YAHRZEIT DONATIONS 

Elaine Medoff – Barnett Kelchefsky 
Harriet Fine  - Adele Leavitt 

Sandy George -  Esther Keller, Bob George, Henry George 
Martin & Diane Lieberman – Helen Ross 

Carolyn Lister – Dr. George Lister 
 

 

Donations 



 

 

 

 
Now online! 

 
Come learn at Temple Beth David! 

All Hebrew classes are on Zoom and facilitated 
by our dedicated and experienced teacher  

Lynn Budnick. 
 

Basic Conversational Hebrew   
Wed.     9:00 a.m.   to    10:30 a.m. 
 
Hebrew 101 - Using Shalom Uv-rachah'    
Wed.     5:30 p.m.   to    7:00 p.m.    
 
Start from the beginning, to review and 
reinforce good reading habits. 
 
Continuing a beginner Hebrew class.    
Thur.   12:30 a.m. to      2:00 p.m.   
   
If you have had Hebrew before and wish to 
have a review, this is the class for you.  
 

 
 For More information, please, contact Lynn Budnick. 
 
Call: 551-999-3331 or 352-688-5578.  
E-mail:  lynn12036@gmail.com. 
 

B’shalom, Lynn Budnick 



 
Email to:  
Chefjudy2@aol.com (352) 799-5342  
Mail to: 
Judy Elkin, 15162 Surrey Bend, Spring Hill, FL 
34609 

 
Include name and address of the recipient and your name and 

address as the sender. 
Indicate the occasion for sending the tree. 

Your check, made out to TBD, should be sent to the above 
address. The Tree(s) will not be ordered until the check is 

received. 
Thank you,  
Your Fundraising Committee 



Regarding our online services -  
A message from the Ritual Committee 

 

 
Since our services are  
being streamed online 

through Zoom 
and Facebook Live, we 

ask that you remain 
muted and keep your 

camera and microphone 
turned OFF for the entire 

service to preserve the 
sanctity of the service and make it more fulfilling, gratifying 

and more enjoyable for all. 

 
TBD Gift Shop 

 
If you need a gift, candles, 

books or a piece of Judaica, 
please call 

Dalia Baez (352)403-6558 
to arrange to make your 

purchase. 
 
 
 





 

Honoring or Remembering a Friend or a Loved One 

At Temple Beth David, there are many ways in which you can honor or 
remember a loved one or a friend. With each donation an 

acknowledgement will be sent to the honoree or the family. Please 
contact the Temple Office for more information. 

Beautification Fund; For enhancement of the building. 

Cantorial Fund: To fund cantorial guest soloists at temple services. 

Cultural Arts Fund: To enhance Performing Arts at TBD . 

General Fund: For the operation of the Temple. 

Library Fund: For upkeep of our collection of books or to obtain additional books. 
 
Memorial Board: (In Sanctuary) : A bronze plaque can be engraved with the name 
and date of death of a loved one for $200. 

Mosaic Tile Wall: (In Social Hall): A tile can be personalized for $50. 

Mortage Fund: Helping TBD to pay off, on the mortgage 

Pew Seat: A plaque can be engraved and affixed to a pew seat for$l80. 

Prayer Book: A bookplate can be inscribed and placed in a Shabbat Prayer Book 
for $50, High Holy Day Prayer Books for $60 or the Torah Prayer Book for $70. 

 

 

Rabbi's Salary Enhancement Fund: Dedicated to augmenting the Rabbi's salary. 

Roof Repair Fund: A reserve fund to repair or replace the roof. 

Security Fund : To increase security at TBD. 
 

Tova R isha Fund: Scholarship for Temple's Religious School. 
 

Tree of Life: A leaf can be engraved and added to the Tree of Life in the Lobby for $50. 

Rabbi's Discretionary Fund: May be used for any purpose that the Rabbi feels 
 



 
 

HERE’S ANOTHER WAY YOU CAN GIVE TO TBD! 
 

Do you shop on Amazon? If yes, then we have an easy way to support Temple Beth 
David with each purchase you make. A few minutes is all it 
takes to set it up. Just type the word 'smile.' before 
Amazon.com and you will be brought to the same Amazon 
site, but on the fundraising side. (http://smile.amazon.com/) 

 
The first time you go to the 'Smile' side, you will be asked to 
choose the organization you wish to support. Search 
for Temple Beth David and make sure it is in Spring Hill (it’s 

actually listed as Temple Beth David Jewish Center). Select us and then just use 
Amazon like you always do. Everything is exactly the same but remember, we only get 
credit if you order from the Smile side. It must say 'smile.amazon.com' every time. You 
use your existing Amazon.com account on AmazonSmile…everything stays the same. 
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from your eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases directly to Temple Beth David. 

For more information you can go to: https://smile.amazon.com/about 



TREE OF LIFE ! 
Leaves are available on the 

Tree Of Life in the temple lobby. 

Have your leaf custom engraved 

to honor a loved one. 

Call the TBD Office for details. 

 

 

 

SEND A CARD ! 
Send a tribute card to friends and family to 

celebrate a birthday, anniversary, or ny 

mitzvah !  

The cost is only $3 per card. 

 

 

 
To have tributes sent to 
people… 
  
If your last name  
Begins with A to L, contact: 
 
Rosalie Kelly, at 
bkelly1002@aol.com 
or phone Rosalie at 352-686-5754 
 
 
If your last name  begins with M 
to Z, contact: 
 
Harriet Fine, at 
hsfine@tampabay.rr.com 
or phone Harriet at 352-684-1576  
 

 
A Message from the President… 
 

Most Temple Beth David Board of Directors 
meetings are held on the third Wednesday of 

every month, at 7:30pm. 
 

Congregants are encouraged to attend. 
 

Limited time will be provided for individual 
participation only  on the 

ITEMS LISTED ON THE AGENDA. 
 

If you wish to speak, please call Marlene 
Shaw, at 352-650-4521. It is also possible to 

sign up on the meeting. 
 

Marlene Shaw, President 
 

 



SUPPORT TEMPLE BETH DAVID… 
 

THE GIFT SHOP AT TBD 
Please sure to check out all the incredible items 

we have in the only Judaica gift shop 
in Hernando County! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 



     

These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 



     

This company supports Temple Beth David ! 



   

 

 

These fine companies are supporting Temple Beth David ! 





 

 

This company is supporting Temple Beth David.   
If you can, please, support it ! 
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Protect Your Assets to Your  
Beneficiaries –– 

 
Stretch Out Tax Liabilities –– 

 
Reduce or Eliminate Estate or  

Other Taxes–– 

 
Call us for a Complimentary Appointment 

 
 
 

 

258 Mariner Blvd ∙ Spring Hill, Florida 34609 
Phone- 352.398.4919 - 727.498.4250 - 866.270.5075 

 
 

 Securities offered through Securities America, Inc. Member FINRA/SIPC; Gary Fecarotta and Shannon Gardner, Registered         
Representatives. Advisory services offered through Securities America Advisors, Inc.; Shannon Gardner, Financial Advisor.  

Florida Tax Advisors, LLC and Securities America are separate entities. 
Tax services offered through Advisors Tax Prep, LLC, Member NATP 

Call us to see how to avoid costly mistakes… 
We will show ways to potentially… 



 

This company is supporting Temple Beth David.   
Tell them where you noticed this advertisement ! 



SALT EXPERIENCE 
FOR TWO

RELAX ,  REFRESH,  RE-BALANCE & RECHARGE YOUR MIND,  BODY & SOUL

Located at 4242 Lake in the Woods Drive, Spring Hill, FL 34607
Call 352-600-4242 to book your appointment

Learn More About Salt Therapy at: WellComeOMCenter.com

BRING THIS AD IN

4242 Lake in the Woods Dr.
Spring Hill, FL 34607
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These companies supports Temple Beth David! Tell them where you 
noticed their advertisement! 



 

These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! Tell 
them where you noticed their advertisement! 

 

Do you want your company to 
have an advertisement,  in 

this space ? 

Get in touch with the TBD 
office! 

 

Here is a unique space, we 
reserved, just for your 

advertisement.  

Get in touch with the TBD 
office today! 


